
October 18th, 1923 .

Dr. F. 0. Harrison,
Principal, Macdonald College, 
Sta. Anne de Bellevue, Que = ]

g Dear Principal Harrlson:-

I beg to acknowledge and 
to thank you for your letter of October 17th with 
reference to the Philharmonic Society at Macdonald 
College.

I am very glad to hear
that this Society has been formed and will bo 
pleased to become a Patron of It. 
have a successful season.

I hope It will

Yours faithfully,
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